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GRANDE LOGE REGULIERE du ROYAUME du MAROC




A  LA  GLOIRE  DU  GRAND  ARCHITECTE  DE  L’UNIVERS
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Rabat, January 30th 2012  

Worshipful Brother Grand Secretary,

Given the situation prevailing within your obedience for over two years, the very distorted and negative image of our honourable institution that this state of being carries both within and outside our Lodges, the very serious prejudice therein done to the reputation o 
By command of the Grand Master,

Salah CHERRADI 
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Grand Secretary

f universal Freemasonry, I inform you that the Grande Loge Régulière du Royaume du Maroc has decided to suspend its relations with the Grande Loge Nationale Française.

We pray the Great Architect of the Universe to allow your Grand Lodge a rapid return to the brotherhood, peace and harmony.

Grande Loge Régulière du Royaume du Maroc / G.L.R.R.M. 

11 rue Dayet Erroumi, appt 8 Agdal Rabat Maroc / Email : afme96@yahoo.fr
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